From: Nate Alvord

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: YES on HB 2314
Date: Saturday, February 16, 2019 8:50:23 AM

Please vote yes on HB 2314. | have been a rider for decades and have been fortunate enough to ride in US States
that allow lane-sharing as well as foreign countries that allow it.

As a long time rider it so much safer to be able to lane share. Additionally the reduction in congestion is undeniable.
Please vote YES on HB 2314.

Regards,

Nate Alvord
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